
 
                                   

Page 1 of 1 

 

Addendum #2 
RFQ #50-24, North Beach Stormwater & Tidal Flood Improvements 

July 26, 2024 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following addendum serves to provide clarification and to 
answer the questions received on Request for Qualifications (RFQ) No. 50-24, North Beach 
Stormwater & Tidal Flood Improvements. 
 
Question 1: Please confirm that we need to only submit this electronically through the website 
provided by the City. The RFQ says “It is recommended that responses are submitted 
electronically through our bids website at https://www.myclearwater.com/business/rfp”. However, 
Response Format Section 2 discusses submittal being bound into volumes on 8 ½” x 11” double 
sided printed pages.  
Answer to Question 1:  It is recommended that responses are submitted electronically. A 
single-sided 8 ½ x 11” sheet is considered one page, regardless of whether it is submitted 
by mail, hand-delivered, or submitted electronically.  If submitting electronically, hard 
copies are not required. 
 
Question 2:  Tab 2 – Qualifications of Personnel: Is it the City’s intent that all requested key team 
member resume information and proposed organizational chart be fully contained in this Tab, 
limited to 5 pages? 
Answer to Question 2:  Yes, the items requested under TAB 2 – QUALIFICATIONS OF 
PERSONNEL, shall not exceed five (5) pages. 
 
 
 
End of Questions and Answers  
 
 
End of Addenda 
 

https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/k9W8CZ6R6jhPY5vwHzfLtvPiEw?domain=myclearwater.com

